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               CIRCULAR 
              

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY -  الوحدة في التنوع 

SUBJECT: “RESTRICTION ON INTERNET AND DEVICES USAGE IN SCHOOL PREMISES” 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the Central School, Dubai! 

This circular is intended to serve as a reminder that as per UAE Cybercrime Laws and the Ministry of 

Education's directives, students are strictly prohibited from taking photos or videos within the school premises 

or while in school uniform and sharing them on social media. Such actions violate the school's Code of Conduct 

and Digital Technology policy and can result in serious legal consequences under Federal Law No. 5 of 2012 

on Cybercrime and Law No. 45 of 2021 on privacy protection.  

Any violation of the policy will lead to strict disciplinary action against those involved. Consequences may 

include suspension, and/or other measures deemed necessary by the school as per the school disciplinary policy. 

Students are urged to act responsibly and comply with these rules to avoid such consequences.  

To further regulate internet usage and prevent misuse of devices within the school premises, parents are requested 

to provide the MAC address of the device used by their child to the respective class teacher for school 

purposes. Additionally, parents must ensure that students do not bring any unauthorized devices to school 

including smartphones. Any unauthorized devices brought to school will be confiscated and returned to the parents 

by the end of the academic year. Exceptions to bringing a cellphone to school must be informed to the class teacher 

in advance.  These measures have been implemented to strengthen cyber safety and create a secure learning 

environment for all students. 

 

 

 

 

 Regards, 

 

 
 Muhammad Ali 

 PRINCIPAL 
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